Detterman, Karel, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 12:55 PM

To: Jacobsen, Brittani

Cc: Armstrong, Meg; Jacobsen, James

Subject: RE: ARCO #0374 - 6407 Telegraph Avenue, Oakland, CA Fuel Leak Case RO78 and

GeoTracker Global ID T0600100106 - Extension Request

Hello Brittani:
Sorry for the delayed response; did the City of Oakland respond with the traffic control permit?

REVISED TECHNICAL REPORT REQUEST

Please upload technical report to the State Water Resources Control Board’s Geotracker website, in accordance with the
following specified file naming convention and schedule:

° September 7, 2018 May-18,-2018 January-19,-2018 — Soil, Soil Vapor, and Groundwater Investigation and Updated
SCM Report
File to be named: RO78_SWI_R_yyyy-mm-dd

This report is being requested pursuant to California Health and Safety Code Section 25296.10. 23 CCR Sections 2652
through 2654, and 2721 through 2728 outline the responsibilities of a responsible party in response to an unauthorized
release from a petroleum UST system, and require your compliance with this request. Online case files are available for
review at the following website: http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm.

Karel Detterman, PG

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6708

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Jacobsen, Brittani [mailto:Brittani.Jacobsen@arcadis.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 1, 2018 1:42 PM

To: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health <Karel.Detterman@acgov.org>

Cc: Armstrong, Meg <Margaret.Armstrong@arcadis.com>; Jacobsen, James <James.Jacobsen@arcadis.com>
Subject: ARCO #0374 - 6407 Telegraph Avenue, Oakland, CA Fuel Leak Case RO78 and GeoTracker Global ID
T0600100106 - Extension Request

Importance: High

Hi Karel,



| hope this finds you well. | understand that, in correspondence on June 29, 2018 from Ms. Wong, an extension request
of August 10 was made to prepare the Soil and Groundwater Investigation and Updated SCM Report for the ARCO #0374
located at 6407 Telegraph Avenue in Oakland, California. Correspondence indicated that samples were broken upon
receipt by the laboratory and resampling was required. It has come to our attention that since Ms. Wong’s departure
from Arcadis the laboratory analytical results were either not received from the laboratory or saved with the project file
appropriately. Arcadis has reached out to the laboratory to obtain the missing laboratory reports, but would like to
request an extension to prepare the Soil and Groundwater Investigation and Updated SCM Report for submittal by end
of day September 7, 2018.

We sincerely apologize for this continued delay and would greatly appreciate your cooperation as we work to rectify the
situation. Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to either myself or James
Jacobsen directly.

Thank you,

Brittani C. Jacobsen, PG | AFS Certified Project Manager 1| Brittani.Jacobsen@arcadis.com
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